
 

  

 
 
 
     

 

Tuesday, September 25, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians; 

We are excited to inform you that starting next week we will begin repairs to the bus loop interlocking 
stone on Monday, October 1, 2018. 
 
Please note, that by 7:00 a.m. on the Monday, half the bus loop will be closed.  Entry and exit will be 
through the south entrance to the parking lot until all the buses have arrived.  At 2:00 p.m. on each day, 
the parking lot will be closed as we will need to use the lower parking lot curb lane along the Kiss and 
Ride for buses to park to pick up our students.  
 
During the time of the work, please plan accordingly to park off site and walk to get your child/children at 
dismissal time.  The repairs will take approximately 2 weeks. 
 
If dropping off lunches, dropping off/picking up students or coming into the school, please do not park in 
the bus loop at the front of the school as this will block traffic. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we thank you in advance for your cooperation 
and patience. 
  
Most sincerely, 

 

Greg Morandi       Gayle Grossman – Bly 
Principal       Vice - Principal 
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